
NEWSLETTER February 2017 

 We ask all parents to please 

keep  both main entrance doors 

closed at all times (main door and 

side entrance).  

We are having Staff Training on 

18 February, 2017. Bright Futures is 

conducting a Paediatric First Aid Course 

for all its members of staff. 

Bright Futures would like to welcome 

the new members of staff that have 

joined our team. For the After School 

Club we have Manjori and for Pre-

School  we have Ivy. 

We are also happy to say that Toddler 

Room as a new  Room Leader, Blandine, 

who was part of the Pre School Team. 

February Half Term 
runs from 13/02/2017 
to 17/02/2017 For 
FUNDED CHILDREN, the 
last day before Half 
Term is the 10th 
February. 

If you want your 
child to attend the 
Holiday Club, please 
book your place with 
the After School 
Club Manager, Derya.  

There will be a Parents’ Meet-

ing on 24/03/2017 from 

6.30pm to 8.00pm. It is im-

portant that all parents attend 

the meeting, so they have the 

opportunity to check on their 

child’s progress. 



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

 Pre School’s Letter of the Week is the letter 

S. Next week they will be learning about the 

letter T. They ask parents to encourage the chil-

dren to find objects beginning with the letter of 

the week and take them to the Nursery. 

 Pre School is also celebrating the Chinese 

New Year and Multiculturalism. They ask parents 

to contribute with things from different cultures. 

 Finally, the Pre School Team would like to 

ask everyone to contribute with objects or pic-

tures for the Interest Table. 

Baby Room would like parents 

to provide photos to build a 

Family Tree and memory books 

to be used on this term’s theme 

All About Me. 

Infant Room would like parents 

to bring family pictures. 

Please do not forget to provide warm 

clothes such as gloves, hats and 

scarves, as well as wellies, so chil-

dren can enjoy their time when they 

go out in the garden. 

Toddlers are all being out on the potty and we would like 

parents to do the same at home, seeing that we have 

noticed that some children are ready for this next step 

and just need encouragement.  

 

Please can all parents check the box at the entrance of 

the room for their children’s work at the end of each day.  


